
From: Cliff Carey 

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 8:08 AM 
To: Lantry, Kathy (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Mississippi Mkt sound variance 

The Stutzman Group would encourage the City Council to grant the Mississippi Market a sound variance 

so they can begin construction of their store at 740 E 7th street. 

       Thank you, 

        The Stutzman Group 

         725 to 733 E 7th st. 

 


